
  

  

  

  

 

Wednesday, May 8, 2024 

You can also view current information on our website 

www.TrentonCrossingChurch.com 

 



 

 

  FROM GEOFFREY’S DESK . . . 

 

            As I write, we are in the middle of having some very 

heavy rains pass through our area. Some tornadoes have 

been associated with this system, and we want to keep all 

those affected in our prayers. As a matter of fact, out of an 

abundance of caution, our Ladies Bible Class did not meet 

today. And as you see in the box above, we WILL NOT BE 

MEETING tonight at the building either, out of an abundance 

of caution. As always, any time there is a change or 

cancellation of our meeting times, we will be getting the word 

out by phone and by text. 

            This past week, I was away in Malibu (yes, someone 

has to be there) for a week of Harbor (the new name of 

the Pepperdine Bible Lectureship). All the keynote lessons 

for the week were based on the book of Hebrews, and in 

addition to that, a dozen or so classes were offered each 

hour. I am always thankful to be able to take advantage of 

the opportunity, and I appreciate Mike Hartsell preaching in 

my absence. 

            This coming Sunday is Mother’s Day, and in my 

lesson, I will be talking about the story of a mother who 

demonstrated extraordinary faith during an encounter with 

Jesus. I know that several of you may be traveling to be with 

your own mothers, and if that is the case, we pray for safe 

travels. I will look forward to seeing everyone else on 

Sunday morning. 

                                                                         -gs- 

 



 

 

Upcoming Events  

• TOMORROW, Thursday, May 9 - Parkinson's 

Support, 3pm 

• TOMORROW, Thursday, May 9 - Dorcas Ministry, 

6pm 

• THIS SATURDAY, May 11 - TC Ladies Social 

Event.  More info below 

• Sunday, May 19 - VBS Teachers Meeting 

• Sunday, May 19 - TC Senior Sunday 

• Sunday, June 2 - Special Guest Speaker, Jeff 

Walling 

• Sunday, June 30 - TC VBS Kickoff 

• Monday, July 1-Wednesday, July 3 - TC VBS, 

9am-Noon 

• Wednesday, July 3 - TC VBS Presentation, 6:30pm 

• Sunday, July 14 - Wedding Shower for Leslie 

Bradley and Carson Carroll 

More information about Upcoming Events 

can be found in the boxes below. 

 

 

Church News 

• Parkinson's Support - The Parkinson's 

Support Group meets on the 2nd Thursday of each 



 

month at 3pm in our Fellowship Hall. Their next 

meeting will be TOMORROW, Thursday, May 9. 

• Dorcas Ministry - The Dorcas Ministry meets every 

2nd Thursday from 6-8pm in room G-111 (across 

from the church mailboxes.) Their next meeting will 

be TOMORROW, Thursday, May 9. This ministry is 

for anyone of any age or talent level interested in 

crafting for God's glory. 

 

 

TC Ladies  

Social Event 

THIS SATURDAY, May 11, 10am 

 

Ladies, let's meet at Dunbar Cave for a walk!  You can bring 

your children.  We will meet THIS SATURDAY, May 11, at 

10am.  There are picnic tables near the parking lot and trail 

entrance. Let's meet there.  Bring a sack lunch so we can 

enjoy more time together.  If you don't want to walk, meet us 

at 11:30 at the picnic tables for lunch!  Sign up on the Sign-

Up Board if you plan to attend.  See Morgan Langley for 

more info. 

 

Morgan will be planning 4-6 social gatherings a year for us to 



 

enjoy time together.  Look for more announcements of 

activities.  If you have any suggestions of activities, see 

Morgan. 

 

 

 

AGAPE Nashville 

Mother's Day Campaign 

 

This Mother’s Day let's celebrate the incredible mothers in 

our lives by making a difference! Consider honoring your 

mom or an influential woman in your life with a living honor 

or memorial donation to AGAPE in her name. Your 

contribution will enable AGAPE to carry out its mission to 

strengthen children and families with the healing love of 

Christ. All honorees will be recognized in the June AGAPE 

Action Newsletter. 

 

Donations can be made through this 

link: https://agape.kindful.com/?campaign=1299397 

 

 

TC VBS 

Teachers Meeting 

Sunday, May 19 

 

https://agape.kindful.com/?campaign=1299397


 

We will have a meeting with VBS Teachers on 

Sunday, May 19.  You can choose between two 

meeting times, 8:30am or immediately following our 

morning Worship Assembly.  Both meetings will be 

in the Fellowship Hall.  See BJ Worthington for more 

info. 

 

We need more teachers!!  If you can help, please 

see BJ Worthington. 

 

 

 

VBS '24 

Food Pyramid 

 

Now and through the week of VBS (July 1-3), we will 

be collecting food to create a food pyramid for The 

Well.  Our goal is to collect 1,000 items.  There is a 

list on the tables in the Worship Center of items 

requested.   

 

TC Senior Sunday 

 

Join us next Sunday, May 19, for our TC Senior Sunday as we celebrate this 

milestone in the lives of our graduates and remind them to continue 

in the way they have been taught as they go out into the world.  

 



 

If you or your child is graduating from high school, college, or another program, 

please contact the office so we can include them. 

 

 

 

Mesha Cameron 

 

Mesha is the son of Andy and Denise Cameron and 

the grandson of Diana McArthur.  Mesha will be 

graduating from North East High School.  He plans 

to join Workforce. 

 

 

 

Candice Metcalf 

 

Candice is the daughter of Jacob and Abby 

Metcalf.  Candice is graduating from Clarksville 

Christian School.  She has not decided on her future 

plans. 

 



 

 

Cyler Middleton 

 

Cyler is the son of Chris and Annelise 

Middleton.  Cyler is graduating from Clarksville 

Christian School.  He plans to attend Harding 

University and major in Business Marketing. 

 

 

 

Ella Muiznieks 

 

Ella is the daughter of Mark and Clair 

Muiznieks.  Ella is graduating from Clarksville High 

School.  She plans to attend Freed-Hardeman 

University and major in Pre-Med. 

 

 

 

Cannon Prather 

 

Cannon is the son of Joel and Reagan 

Prather.  Cannon is graduating from Rossview High 

School.  He plans to attend the United States Military 

Academy at West Point. 

 



 

 

Caleb Smotherman 

 

Caleb is the son of Daniel and Stephenie 

Smotherman.  Caleb is graduating from Clarksville 

Christian School.  He plans to attend Harding 

University and major in International Studies. 

 

 

 

Lemar Stalls 

 

Lemar is the son of Irvin and Kewauna 

Stalls.  Lemar is graduating from West Creek High 

School.  He plans to join the US Navy Aviation 

Force. 

 



 

 

Lemont Stalls 

 

Lemont is the son of Irvin and Kewauna 

Stalls.  Lemont is graduating from West Creek High 

School.  He plans to join the US Navy Engineering 

Force. 

 

 

 

Rachael Skinner 

 

Rachael is the daughter of Benny and Sylvia 

Skinner.  She graduated from Austin Peay State 

University with a B.S. Degree in Human 

Performance with a concentration in Sports and 

Wellness.  She is the owner of RLS Nutrition, LLC. 

 

 

TC Scholarship 

Applications 

 

Applications to apply for the TC Scholarship Fund 

are available on the table outside the church 



 

office.  This fund is available to TC families with 

children seeking to attend a school or university 

affiliated with Churches of Christ.  The deadline to 

apply is Sunday, June 2.  Please put them in the 

office drop box in the hall outside the office. 

 

Thank you for your contributions to our Scholarship 

Fund.  We collected almost $7,000. 

 

 

Baby Shower 

 

Thank you to everyone who helped plan, and those who attended, 

the Baby Shower for David and Samantha Judd.  It was a 

wonderful afternoon together. 

 

 

  



 

  

 

  

 

ANNOUNCEMENT 

TC Preacher Search 

 

We are searching for our next preaching minister. DeWayne 

Olive (our Treasurer) and Trey Judd (our Church 

Administrator) are leading the search with participation from 

various members, the ministers, and the elders. We 



 

encourage your participation. If you know of someone who 

should be considered for this position, please let us know. 

There are paper forms available on a table in the back of the 

gym, and an Online 

Form (https://forms.gle/Mg9RZUTkJYPCW1Yb9) is 

available.  

If you have any questions, please contact Trey Judd 

(trey@treyjudd.com), or DeWayne Olive 

(dewayne.olive@myfmbank.com).  

 

 

 

 
 

TCYG Activities 

 
Sunday Morning 

9am 
  Middle School Class (6th-8th) 
 High School Class (9th-12th)  

 
Wednesday Afternoon Fellowship 

and 
Mid-Week Bible Study 

4:30-8pm 
Middle School Class (6th-8th) 
 High School Class (9th-12th) 

  
 

 

http://(https/forms.gle/Mg9RZUTkJYPCW1Yb9)
https://forms.gle/Mg9RZUTkJYPCW1Yb9
http://(https/forms.gle/Mg9RZUTkJYPCW1Yb9)
mailto:trey@treyjudd.com
mailto:dewayne.olive@myfmbank.com


 

News From The WELL 

 

Items you can help replenish: 

 

We do not need donations of plastic Walmart-type bags 

at this time. 

 

What we are needing right now:  

• We need summer clothing for kids (sizes 6-18) 

and men's tennis shoes 

• Please make sure that your donated items are clean 

and in great shape. Drop-off times are Monday and 

Wednesday, 1:00-5:30pm, and Tuesday, 10am-

Noon. Come to the back of the building and ring the 

doorbell.  Someone will come to the door and receive 

your donations.  DO NOT LEAVE DONATIONS 

OUTSIDE! 

• Volunteers:  If you would like to help us, please sign 

up on The Well bulletin board in the Worship Center 

(it's on the wall near the baptistry.) 

  

Clothing Guidelines: 

• Drop-off times are Monday and Wednesday, 1:00-

5:30pm, and Tuesdays, 10am-Noon.. Come to the 

back of the building and ring the doorbell.  Someone 

will come to the door and receive your donations. 

• We are ONLY accepting items that are in GREAT 

shape. Please send all other items to another 

ministry in town. 

• The green bin behind our building is closed at this 

time.  Please do not leave your donations 

outside!  Any items left outside will be disposed of. 

Food Item:  We need boxes of macaroni and cheese 

  

Well Contact Information: 



 

931-802-2889 

TheWell@TrentonCrossingChurch.com 

 

 

If you or someone you know needs to be added to our 

TC Prayer List, please contact the church 

office.                      

• Hospital:  Sue Evans is in St. Thomas Mid-Town 

where she had surgery for colon cancer on 

Monday.  They were able to remove the tumor, and 

they do not believe the cancer has 

spread.                          

Daniella Pinewood, newborn baby of Emmanual & 

Naomi Pinewood, is in the NICU at Vanderbilt.  She 

has gained weight and now weighs 1lb 6oz.    

• Tests:  Howard Wiles is undergoing tests for health 

issues.   

• Transplant List:  Eileen Branch has been added to 

the National Kidney Transplant Registry. Please 

keep her in your prayers   

• Deployed:  Tyler Nielsen (Akuma, 2-506 IN BN 

3BCT, APO, AE 

09016);                                                   



Raleigh Whelan (SP4 Whelan, Raleigh J, 371st 

CSB/811th OD CO, 09366, APO AE) 

• Continued Prayers:  Rusty & Sue Evans, Glen & 

Marilyn Ezell, Darlene Gibson, Dottie Hall, Kara 

Alsup Harris, Lynda Hartsell, Marlene Hawkins, Mary 

Linton, Shirley Marable, Heather Morehead, Cindy 

Schmittou, Carol Shelton, and Greg Troupe. 

• Home-Centered:  Mary Ann Abner, Loyce Clark, 

Betty Collier, Penny Darnell, Gladys Lee, and Virgie 

Mallory. 

• Family & Friends:  Harold Galbraith (former elder 

when we were at Madison Street) is undergoing 

chemo treatments; Becky Gatewood (Megan Kent's 

mother) is undergoing cancer 

treatment; Katherine  Winn (Mark Winn's mother) is 

under Hospice Care; and Kathleen York (daughter of 

Nita Hardy) is undergoing chemo treatments. 

• AHC Senior Living:  Colleen Combs, Room 301 

(900 Professional Park Dr., 37040) 

• Arcadia Senior Living:  Glen & Marilyn Ezell, 

Apt. 304 (175 Chesapeake Lane) 37040;               

Harold Vann, Apt. 232. Dr. Vann would love some 

phone calls and visits! 



 

• The Villages at the River Club:  Darlene Gibson, 

Apt. 303 (1176 Warfield Blvd., 37043);   

• Uffelman:  Edith Blain, Apt. 109 (215 Uffelman Dr., 

37043);                                                               

Barbara McDonald, Apt. 220; JC Parks, Apt. 120;        

            Tammy Roe, Apt. 302;                                             

            Forest Suddeath, Apt. 208 

• Walking Horse:   Dottie Hall, Room 119 (207 

Uffelman Dr., 37043)                                 

 

 

 

Communion Delivered 

 

If you or someone you know needs communion 

delivered to them on Sundays, please contact Scott 

Davis at 931-249-9444, or email him at 

Scott.Davis@cmcss.net. 

 

   



 


